
 

 

Ref: IIST/002/24-25                                                                          Date: 13- 4-2024 

CIRCULAR 
 

 

Subject: Delay in Book Distribution for LKG to VIII Classes 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I hope this message finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. We would like to 

extend our gratitude for your continued support and understanding as we navigate through 

another academic year. 

I write to inform you about a slight delay in the distribution of textbooks for students from classes 

LKG to VIII this year. The delay is due to the printing of new versions of the books, which are 

currently in progress. We understand the importance of having the necessary learning materials at 

the beginning of the academic year, and we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused due 

to the delay. 

While we work to expedite the printing and distribution process, we would like to offer an 

alternative solution to ensure that your child's studies are not disrupted. We encourage you to 

utilize online resources where you can download digital versions of the textbooks from classes VI to 

XII (Science , Mathematics and Social Studies) from www.ncert.nic.in. These resources will allow 

accessing the required learning materials promptly, enabling them to continue their studies without 

interruption.  

We assure you that we are making every effort to expedite the books distribution process, and we 

will keep you updated on any developments regarding the availability of the textbooks. 

Additionally, we remain committed to providing the best possible learning experience for your 

child and appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 

Warm regards 

 

 

Principal (I) 
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